PORO POINT MANAGEMENT CORPORATION v

A Member of the Bases Conversion and Development Authority Group

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED
STHRAY CORPORATION
46" Quirino Highway
Balong Bato, Quezon City
THROUGH: MS. HILDA L. BERNALES

Sales Representative

Gentlemen:

The attached Contract having been approved by the President and CEO of Poro Point Management
Corporation and duly signed by the parties thereto, notice is hereby given to 5" Ray Corporation to
proceed with the Supply and Delivery of One (1) Unit Brand New Dropside Truck effective upon

receipt of this Notice.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice and the said attached Contract by signing

on the space provided below.

Very truly yours,

PORO POINT MANAGEMENT
CORPORATION

By:

e

ATTY. FPLIX S. RACADIO
President & CEO

Date: ! 1} me

ri

CONFORME:
5" RAY CORPORATION

By:

i

MS. HILDA L. BERNALES
Sales Reprédentative

Date: “ ? GLI’! o‘w&ﬁ’

Gov. Joaquin L. Ortega Avenue, Poro Point Freeport Zone, Poro, City of San Fernando, La Union
Telephone Number: (072) 242 4016 and (072) 242 0683



